TOWN OF LEDYARD

Memorandum:

To: inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission
From: Steve Masalin, Public Works Director/Town Engineer%
Date: August1, 2022

Re: 894R Colonel Ledyard Highway (Appl. ##22-15URA)

| have visited the site and reviewed the plans for the minor widening of the driveway at a stream
crossing.

| find that the existing cross culvert, which was present at the time of subdivision approval that
included a building lot served by the driveway over it, remains structurally acceptable. | aiso find
that the plans for minor widening are suitable, and that this alternative for widening precludes
direct activity in and filling of the watercourse.



